
The church office will be closed on Monday, Sept. 5 in               

observance of Labor Day. 

Caring Cards will meet on Tuesday, Sept. 6 at 10 am at the 

church.  You are invited to join this small group to help 

send cards and notes of encouragement to members. 

Young at Hearts monthly luncheon scheduled for Tuesday, 

Sept. 6 has been CANCELLED!  We will meet on Tuesday, 

Oct. 4 at the Thomas House in Dayton at 12 noon. 

There will be a Worship Team meeting on Tuesday, Sept. 6 

at 6 pm.  Please let Jackie Dunsmore know if you will be 

unable to attend. 

Pastor Blaine’s book study “Everything Happens for a     

Reason and Other Lies I’ve Loved” will begin on Wednes-

day, Sept. 7 - one class at 10 am and a second class at 7 pm.  

If you signed up early, you will find your book in the foyer.  

Please mark through your name as you pick your book up.  

You can still join one of these groups, just order your own 

book from Amazon or Wal-Mart. 

Pastor Blaine will be at Rumor Mill Coffee Shop at Valley 

Pike on Thursday, Sept. 8 from 3-5 pm.  Feel free to stop by 

to talk about family, football (that’ll get him fired up!), life’s 

big  questions, or even the weather outside.   

The Trustees will sponsor a “Church Clean Up Day” on  

Saturday, Sept. 10 beginning at 8 am.  They will concen-

trate on the outside unless we have numerous folks show 

up, and then we can focus on the inside too!  Bring gloves, 

rakes, hedge trimmers, etc.   

There will be a Missions Committee meeting on Tuesday, 

Sept. 13 at 6:30 pm.  Contact Lori Mooney if you are unable 

to attend. 

Please keep bringing in candy for Trunk or Treat!!  More 

info and volunteer opportunities are coming soon! 

Please be in Prayer for ... 

Members:  Tom & Jan Gorden, Stump family, Randy Roller, 

Edie Smith, Carl Smith, Audrey Bradshaw, Hazel Truslow, 

Hudson Dunsmore, Carolyn Swartz, Geneva Burns, Ramona 

Garrison 

Extended Family: Kendra Roller - daughter-in-law of Randy 

& Annie Roller, Stephanie Christian - friend of Lorna 

Frizzelle, Bernice Hinkle - grandmother of Pastor Blaine 

Happy Birthday to … 

Sept. 1 - Jerry Cook  6th - Laiken Huffer 

3rd - Lori Mooney  8th - Randy Kite 

4th - Audrey Bradshaw  11th - Mary Beth Schwab 

September 1, 2022 

LAST SUNDAY FOR DONATIONS!                 

Missions is collecting shoes for South 

River Elem. thru Labor Day. They also 

need boys and girls clothing (athletic 

type pants, shorts, t-shirts or sweat-

shirts) size 5T - 10.    

Kingsway Ministries is in need of men’s and women’s 

shampoo, deodorant, throw away razors, shaving 

cream or monetary donations to purchase these 

items.  There is a basket in the foyer to collect these 

items. 

Come be a part of our outside “Worship 

Under the Trees” service on Sunday, 

Sept. 11 at 10:00 a.m. (please note time 

change).  Bring a chair or a blanket to sit 

on.  Please come early for some fellow-

ship and brunchy refreshments at 9 am. Scavenger 

hunt for the kids at 9:15 am.  This will be an  interactive 

service for all ages as we celebrate the beauty of 

God’s creation. Invite or bring a friend or neighbor.   If 

the weather is rainy, we will pretend we are under the 

trees and move all activities inside.  


